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November 30, 2020 CERTIFIED MAIL

Manhattan Community Board 3

N/A N/A

DULCE RANGER LLC

PENDING

14A ORCHARD STREET

NEW YORK, NY 10002 10002

PENDING

jake@helbraunlevey.com.

RESTAURANT/BAR

N/A

N/A

N/A
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GROUND FLOOR

N/A

N/A N/A

WILLIAM

--

-- -- --

(516) 287-3628

jake@helbraunlevey.com.

JOSEPH LEVEY ATTORNEY



RE:

Dear

I am writing to you on behalf of my client in the subject of this letter. These applicant occupy
space at the above address where

Our client's intention is to apply to the New York State Liquor Authority for a

As you are aware, part of the licensing process requires that the Local Municipality or Community Board 
be notified to be given an opportunity to comment on the application. Please consider this letter notification of our
intent to apply to the New York State Liquor Authority for the above referenced license. 

Sincerely,

November 30, 2020

Susan Stetzer
Manhattan Community Board 3
59 East 4th Street,
New York, NY 10003

DULCE RANGER LLC

14A ORCHARD STREET

NEW YORK, NY 10002

Susan Stetzer

on-premise liquor license.

Jake Trissler
jake@helbraunlevey.com.


